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Attendance w/b 16th April 2024:

Reception - 92.56%
Year 1 - 93.53%
Year 2 - 93.17%
Year 3 - 92.77%
Year 4 - 96.20%
Year 5 - 96.44%
Year 6 - 93.90%

Year 4 and Year 5 achieved our
target of 96% - well done!

Whole school attendance = 94.09%

Tuesday 23rd April
Aim High Maths Day (10 pupils
from Y3 and 4)

Wednesday 1st May
Year 4 trip to Hainault Forest

Wednesday 1st May
Maths Parent Workshop

Thursday 2nd May
Polling Day- school closed except
for Nursery and Year 6 pupils

Monday 6th May
Bank Holiday Monday

This week, some very special visitors
have come to stay at Gilbert Colvin
for a few days, causing a great deal
of excitement amongst pupils and
staff! As part of their learning,
Reception children will be able to
observe ducklings from the time
they hatch - there are already four
ducklings waddling around! 

Welcome back to everyone after the
Easter break. We are very happy to
also welcome back Mr Endacott who
is returning to school next week.
Congratulations and all the best to
Ms Wajchendler who begins her
maternity leave on Friday 10th May.
Mr Opoku will be teaching 3W for
the remainder of the year. He has
worked with the school over the
past year as a supply teacher so the
children know him well! We are also
welcoming Mrs Nimra Malik to the
team as the new School Business
Manager. Mrs Malik will be working
Wednesday to Friday each week.


